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Date:  January 6, 2015 
 
 
 
 
To:  CISD Board of Trustees 
From:  Dr. Leanne Shivers  
CC:   Dr. Mike Waldrip  
 
RE:  New Tech High @ Coppell Recruitment Process 
 
New Tech High @ Coppell has reviewed the current recruitment process, and is 
requesting an updated process for the 2015-2016 freshman class.  The current recruitment 
process requires perspective parents to attend two informational meetings, submit a 
learner application, and participate in one of the three enrollment processes.  The three 
current enrollment processes are the legacy learner enrollment process, the first come 
campout, and the lottery system. 
 
In reviewing the effectiveness of the recruitment process, two modifications are being 
reviewed.  The updated process would include the removal of the campout, and replacing 
the manually operated lottery system with an electronic random generator.  Any decision 
made on modifications to the recruitment process will be communicated with perspective 
parents prior to the first NTH@C information meeting on January 27, 2015. 
 
Recommendations: Approve removing the first come campout process for NTH@C  

         2015-2016 recruitment. 
         Approve replacing the manual lottery system with an automated     
         randomized generator for the lottery portion of the NTH@C  
         enrollment process.  

 
 
 


